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REPI.JBLIC OF INDIA

MESSAGE

Happy to know that the Central Vigilance Commission (CVC) is observing

Vigilance Awareness Week from 30th October to 5th November 2023 under the

theme "Say no to corruption; commit to the Nation".

Corruption erodes the foundation of our democracy and poses a major hindrance

to our growth and development. Vigilance Awareness Week serves as a
powerful reminder of our collective responsibility to promote a comrption-free

society and uphold transparency and ethical conduct in governance. The active

participation of all government employees in Vigilance Awareness Week will
contribute towards ensuring accountability in administration, which in turn will
pave the way for a more virtuous society.

I extend my best wishes to the Central Vigilance Commission and the entire

team of Vigilance Officers for their tireless efforts to foster a more ethical

administrative ecosystem.
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